Return to School Monday March 15th
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We are all ready to go here and looking forward to the return to school on Monday morning.  
Please see some information below about our return. 
The same procedures that were in place for the first term will continue – staggered opening and closing times,  the same entry and exit points, break times and other systems  that the pupils adapted to so well in term 1.
1. Each parent must fill in a ‘Return to Educational Facility Parental Declaration Form’ before your child can return to school on Monday.  There are a number of ways of doing this:
a. Aladdin will release this form on Sunday and by just clicking you can return the form to the school.
b. I have attached the form with this email – you can download, sign and return by email or with your child on Monday
c. The form is also available on the school website and can be printed off and returned that way.
2. Starting and finishing times on Monday will be as we had the in September- Please see attached Appendix 1
3. Entry & exit points also as before – see Appendix 1
4. Parents have been asked to adhere to public health guidelines and not to congregate at the school  while dropping off or collecting children
5. Parents asked to wear face coverings/masks while in the vicinity of the school
6. All communication with the school should be by phone, email or Aladdin
7. Please do not send children  to school if they have any symptoms
8. Pupils may wear their tracksuits for the first week.  We hope to get out in the air and do plenty of activities.
9. Classrooms will be well ventilated in morning, at break times and after school, however during the day windows will be open so an extra layer of clothing might be advisable during these cold weeks.
10. Please remind children re hand hygiene and sanitising.
11. School will be closed on Wednesday for St. Patrick’s Day.
12. Beidh ‘Seachtain na Gaeilge’ ag tosú ar an Luan.
13. All information available on school website www.scoiltreasa.ie
14. Thank you for your co-operation with all these items.
15. Please contact the school at admin@scoiltreasa.ie  if you have any issues
Gerard O’ Meara
Principal  
12th March 2021
